
From: Louise Spong <louisespong@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/23/2014 3:54:55 PM 
Subject: August 4 invitation

Katherine,

Senator Courson asked that I contact you to inquire as to the confirmed attendees for the August 4 dinner at the 
Governor's Mansion. Will their wives also be included as you had indicated Mrs. Courson was also invited? 

Thank you,

Louise B. Spong
Administrative Assistant
Senate Education Committee
Office of Senator John Courson, Chairman
Gressette Building, room 412
P O Box 142, Columbia, S C 29202
Ph: (803)212-6250
LouiseSpong@scsenate.gov
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